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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
I am a South Dakota resident that spends about 1 to 2months at NM State Parks. If fees
increase to the proposed levels we will mo longer visit NM State Parks but rather use BLM
land and campgrounds only. Some increase is understandable but not to this extent. Thank
you. 
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